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IDAHO PUBLIC

UTILITIES COMMISSION August 1,2017
Via Email

Ms. Diane Hanian, Commission Secretary
Idaho Public Utilities Commission
472 West Washington
Boise, lD 83102

RE: Budget PrePay, Inc. d/b/a Budget Phone
Notice of Change/Cancellation of Authority
Case No. BPP-T-07-I (XC)
Case No. BPP-T-07-01 (Local)

Dear Ms. Hanian:

Enclosed for filing please find the PDF version of this letter submitted on behalf of Budget PrePay, Inc.
d/b/a Budget Phone ("Company") as notification that the Company requests to cancel all of its
Authorities, originally granted in the above mentioned docket numbers and cancel applicable tariffs
effective immediately. The Company is dissolving its business and will no longer offer any
telecommunications services.

The Company had no telecommunications revenue or customers in 2016 or 2017; therefore, customer
notice is not required.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407 -740-303 1 or
via email to Sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

/s/ Sharon Thomas

Sharon Thomas
Consultant to Budget PrePay, Inc. d/b/a Budget Phone
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